
 

Meet your teacher! 
 Hi Bumblebees! 

 
I am so excited to have the chance to teach 
Hedgehogs in September! Berna has been 
telling me about how incredible you have 
been with your learning in Year 2. 
 
We are going to have a great time in Year 
3 together, and there is some really 
interesting learning planned for us! 

In your new classroom… 
You will find lots of familiar things in Year 3.  
 
We will have a brilliant cosy reading area, and lots 
of other things to enjoy and to learn with. 
 
We have lots of maths resources, dictionaries and 
other great things to help us with our learning. 

About me 
I have been teaching for over 15 years and I love making 
learning fun. I really enjoy nature and I spend lots of time in 
my garden – it is now full of plants, flowers and wildlife! 
 
I love reading, visiting Cornwall, walking and spending time 
with my two nephews, George and Noah. 
 
I am looking forward to getting to know you all even better 
in September. 


